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MINUTES 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
October 19, 2009 

 

 

Present at the meeting that was held at the Hale Middle School Cafeteria were Selectmen Stephen 

Dungan, Laura Spear, and Ellen Sturgis.  

 

Also present were Town Administrator William Wrigley, Town Counsel Jon Witten, and 

Administrative Assistant Susan McLaughlin.   

 

Chairman Dungan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:30 p.m.  

 

Members reviewed their assigned motions. Mr. Dungan asked members to tell voters of the 

Board’s support for Articles 1 through 4, as voted on October 6, 2009.  

 

Ms. Spear confirmed with Town Counsel that she did not need to read the Article 4 table of CPA 

funds aloud but could refer voters to the warrant instead.  

 

At 6:37, Ms. Sturgis moved to adjourn, Ms. Spear seconded, and all voted in favor. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Susan McLaughlin 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

Approved as submitted, November, 3 2009 


